
Cinderella Pantomime 

Senior School performed Cinderella. 

We have practiced for our production since November last 

year and we were not able to perform our play as planned 

in December due to the Pandemic/Illness, so we performed 

it in February. 

We all showed really good teamwork and cooperation 

during the rehearsals and the play itself. Some of us had 

main parts and learnt lots of lines, others were doing 

various roles such as set design, programme design, lights 

ETC. 

The whole thing went well, looking at specifics, the singing, 

the terrible panto jokes and having the audience back again 

after a long time.  

Everybody enjoyed the scene where Charlie/Gertrude had 

his/her hilariously fake leg. If you didn’t see it, you sure 

missed out!!! 
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